

Dear Fourth Grade Students and Families,

Hello and welcome to fourth grade! Below is a list of supplies to help get the school year underway.

- Pencil box or pencil pouch
- 1 package of wide ruled lined loose-leaf paper
- 1 box of Ziploc Slider Quart Bags
- Art Smock (labeled)
- 3 large boxes of tissues (to start the year off)
- 2 rolls of paper towels
- Reusable water bottle
- Headphones or earbuds (for chromebook use)

Please be aware that this list is significantly modified. Many supplies are now being ordered through our classroom budget (crayons, pencils, erasers, glue, folders, etc.).

We are very excited to meet and work with you in September!

Sincerely, Fourth Grade Team